
The Hervey Bay Ukulele Music Pickers and Strummers club, 
commonly referred to as (HUMPS), would like to acknowledge 
the generosity of the (FCRC) Fraser Coast Regional Council for 
their grant to our club. 

This grant greatly benefits our club with the purchasing of sound 
equipment, to enable us to fulfill our commitment to our 
community, in sharing happiness and fun through song, music 
and playing the ukulele.

Thank you FCRC,

HUMPS Committee and Members
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